

Protecting the privacy of children is important to us. Photos of groups of children participating in CampToons' activities or events may be posted from time to time on our church website, church newsletter or other publication. Pictures would be selected to highlight CampToons activities and events. We will never reference your child by name or provide any specific information regarding your child.

We will make every effort to honor your request and recognize that some families have special circumstances that require the protection of their child's identity or location. Please be aware that there will be circumstances beyond our control such as other campers posting photos to their social media accounts (Facebook, Instagram, etc.)

Please fill out, sign and <u>return this form ONLY if you decline permission</u> to use pictures of your child(ren) on CampToons publication, in our church website, newsletter and /or other church publicity.

I <u>DO NOT</u> want my child's photos used in CampToons' publications, website or newsletter	:
If you <u>DO NOT</u> want your child's picture in the CampToons' Yearbook, please check this box.	
Child(ren)'s Name (s) and Grade (PLEASE PRINT):	
Parent/Guardian's Name (PLEASE PRINT):	_
Parent/Guardian's Signature: Date	_

For questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the CampToons Office at camptoons@sunsetchurchsf.org. Please return this form to Sunset Church, Attn.: CampToons, 3638 Lawton Avenue, S.F., CA 94122. Any changes to this form must be received in writing and sent to Sunset Church or emailed to: camptoons@sunsetchurchsf.org